Summary of Matters Arising from the CCG Governing Body Public Meeting held on 12 September 2013
	Item


	
	By
	On Forward Agenda
	Completed/ Comment

	6
	QUALITY ASSURANCE
Keogh Review and Stroke Update
A brief discussion took place about the initiative where GPs are front ending A&E and the positive impact this has had on freeing up A&E capacity and reducing inappropriate admissions to wards.  Due to the interest shown in this topic it was agreed that it will be covered in greater detail at a future Board workshop.

Summary Hospital-Level Mortality Indicator Update
It was noted that the information provided related to the whole of NLaG and it was requested by the Board that if possible, in future the information relating specifically to DPoW should be extrapolated from the figures rather than a universal figure being provided.

The growing need for positive media coverage to ensure that the public are made aware of the improvements and successes within the health sector was stressed as a vital part of rebuilding the local reputation of the Trust and health care in general.  Concern was expressed about the lack of positive media coverage that has been generated to date and it was felt this needs to be addressed as a priority.

Juliette Cosgrove told the meeting that she and Paul Kirton-Watson are making regular visits to DPoW and are focussing on quality issues during these sessions.  Dr Pathak and Mandy Coulbeck both stated that they would be happy to be included in this process.


	R Pathak

H Kenyon

M Webb
J Cosgrove
	December 2013


	Completed
Completed

Completed

A meeting has been held with M Webb/P Melton/C Kennedy to discuss the promotion of the CCG separately to HLHF and it has been agreed to take forward the procurement of a media partner using non-recurrent funding
Completed

	8
	DISCUSSION TOPIC – EQUALITY & DIVERSITY
A very successful Mela has just been held with over 4000 people in attendance and it was suggested to the Board that a health event could form part of the programme for next year.  This suggestion was felt to have great value and it was agreed that the Health and Wellbeing Triangle will be asked to liaise with Jayne Bacon to take this forward.


	L Hilder


	
	Completed



	10
	FINANCE REPORT
Table 3 on the appendices reflects the delegated budget to each Practice with the delegated budgets accounting for 70% of CCG allocation (including ASC).  PBC budgets in total are £338.8k (0.5% overspent) as at month 4.  Dr Hopper queried what the over spend had been for delegated budgets last year and Laura Whitton agreed to send him this information.

	L Whitton
	
	Completed

	13
	QUESTIONS FROM THE PUBLIC
One of the members of the public present offered her services, at no cost, to assist the CCG in making the public aware of the Healthy Lives Health Futures programme and the implications it will have for the provision of health services and individuals.  Mark Webb thanked the lady for her offer and explained that the best route to do this would be through ACCORD and he agreed to talk with her after the meeting to discuss how she could go about this
	M Webb

	
	Completed

The Chair has had discussions with the member of the public regarding public involvement and in particular ACCORD and agreed to discuss this with them again in January
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